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Dear resident or business owner, 

On behalf of Logan City Council, Doval 
Constructions wishes to advise of upcoming works 
in your area. 

When Early October to late January 2025, Monday to Saturday, 7 am to 6 pm   

Please note Works subject to weather and construction conditions 

What is happening? 

We are widening and improving Beenleigh 
Road in Underwood from Millers Road to 
near Cascade Drive 

From 8 October, construction will start to 
widen the northern side of Beenleigh 
Road, to create a continuous four-lane 
road for the entire stretch of Beenleigh 
Road from Millers Road to Logan Road, to 
help reduce traffic congestion. 

Upgrades include: 

 pavement widening from Millers Road 
to near Cascade Drive 

 new kerb and channel 
 improved stormwater drainage 
 pedestrian footpath upgrade from 

Cristaldi Avenue to the bus stop on 
Beenleigh Road. 

What you can expect 

We aim to minimise disruption; however 
temporary impacts may include: 

 changed traffic conditions and delays 

 noise, dust, and vibration 

 reduced speed limits 

 potential night works for resurfacing 
activities.   

Thank you for your cooperation while 
we complete these essential works. 

More information   

Scan the QR code below to access the 
project webpage. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Anton Rheeder 07 3376 6740 
beenleigh-underwood@doval.com.au 

  

Be prepared: 

 Temporary lane closures and switches   

 Expect delays and allow extra travel time. 

 For safety, follow signed directions and 
crew instructions. 
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